TWEED VALLEY HOSPITAL PROJECT
DECEMEBER 2023

Kingscliff Ambulance Station Water & Sewer Connection Works

With construction of the new Kingscliff Ambulance Station progressing, a significant milestone for this project
will be the connection of the water and sewer services.

These works will occur along Cudgen Road and Turnock Street in the vicinity of the new Ambulance station
site, commencing on 15 January and finishing late February. The works have been scheduled during the
holiday period to minimise impact to the community.

What to expect:
The following activities will be undertaken:
e Initial investigations to confirm existing service locations.
e  Water and sewer main connection works, including works alongside Cudgen Road and Turnock Street,
and three road crossings of the water and sewer services infrastructure.
e Equipment in use will include excavators, vacuum trucks and compaction machinery.
e  Traffic controls will be in place for the duration of the works, including reduced speed limits and ‘Stop
& Go’ traffic guidance.

Traffic control staff will be onsite as per the map below to direct traffic and ensure a safe working
environment. For your safety, please follow the directions of traffic controllers at all times. The traffic control
arrangement will be subject to change as required for infrastructure installation underneath the roads.

Scheme

'ﬁvﬂi’:

e \
mam | WEED VALLEY
= HOSPITAL

PROJECT

p

e

g‘.‘/ .‘ ND‘RST
W W -
AR St~

Keeping you informed

We will continue to stay in touch and update you of key project events as the new station progresses. Thank
you for your patience and understanding while we complete this important project for the Tweed Valley
community.

If you would like to speak with a member of the project team directly, you can contact us at any time:
Phone (07) 46 200 500 | Email info@fkg.com.au
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